
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 

DATE:   June 2016 

ITEM:  New Business 3 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair  

SUBJECT: Fundraising Raffle 
 

In addition to the dinner gift certificate donated to the FRRS by the Sacramento River Dinner Train, we 
have also received, as of last Wednesday, a gift certificate for two for the Napa Valley Wine Train. 

At a previous Board Meeting, I recommended we hold a raffle with tickets sales at the museum through 
Portola Railroad Days as a fundraiser. 

I would like to formally propose we hold such a raffle starting with the Membership Meeting and Dinner 
and running through noon Sunday of Portola Railroad Days 2016.  The raffle drawing would be held at 
3:00 PM on that Sunday.  The raffle is open to all members and visitors.  Tickets will be sold in the 
Museum Store and at any special events (such as Graeagle July 4th Festival).  NOTE: State law prohibits 
on-line sales of raffle tickets. 

 

There will be four (4) prizes available: 

• Two (2) Run-A-Locomotive Plan B Gift certificates 
• One (1) Gift Certificate for the Sacramento River Dinner Train 
• One (1) Gift Certificate for the Napa Valley Wine Train 

 

Tickets will be $2 each or 6 for $10.  All entrants will need to provide their name and contact information 
(email and phone number) on the raffle tickets.  They do NOT need to be present to win. 

 

All proceeds from this raffle will go to the FRRS General Fund. 

 

Requested Action: Approval of the raffle, ticket prices and dates by the Board, with the raffle to be 
announced at the Membership Dinner. 
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